
HUBACHER & AMES, PLLC 
 

July 27, 2018  

 
 
Via Electronic Filing  
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch  
Secretary  
Federal Communications Commission  
445 12th Street, SW  
Washington, DC 20554  
 
Re: Ex parte notice in Accelerating Broadband Deployment, GN Docket No. 17-

83; Petition of the Multifamily Broadband Council Seeking Preemption of 
Article 52 of the San Francisco Police Code, MB Docket No. 17-91; Improving 
Competitive Broadband Access to Multiple Tenant Environments, GN Docket 
No. 17-142. 

  
Dear Ms. Dortch:  
 
On July 26, 2018, the National Apartment Association and the National 
Multifamily Housing Council filed the attached letter in the above-listed dockets.  
Copies of the letter were also sent by email to the following members of the 
Commission’s staff:  Matthew Berry, Paul D’Ari, Jay Schwarz, Amy Bender,  
Jamie Susskind, and Travis Litman. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information.  
 

Very truly yours,  
 

HUBACHER & AMES, P.L.L.C. 
 
 
 
Matthew C. Ames 
     

REAL ESTATE - 
TELECOMMUNICATIONS  

COUNSEL 
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COUNSEL 

ARTHUR S. HUBACHER  
MATTHEW C. AMES 

11350 RANDOM HILLS ROAD 

SUITE 800 

FAIRFAX, VA 22030 

 
TELEPHONE 

703 279-6526 

FACSIMILE  

703 279-6536 

EMAIL  

mames@hubacherames.com 
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